
 

  

 

Pop-up Church 

Celtic Evening Prayer  
(about 30 minutes) 

  

Sunday 1st September at 6pm  

in Ralph’s Wood - weather permitting. 

 

Please use word of mouth, social media  

and the telephone to confirm it is going ahead and to 
share. 

  

There will be posts on Facebook (TPOTS) and         
Twitter (@TPOTS6) and a message on The Rectory 

phoneline (01278 760844). 

  

Please invite friends and neighbours. 

Please share lifts and bring chairs or picnic blankets       
if you wish. 

         


